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23 September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Information Evening Thursday 10 October 5:30pm  
 
As they start their final academic year we would like to extend a warm invitation to you and your child to 
our Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 10 October between 5:30pm-6:30pm.  
 
This year is undoubtedly the most important in your child’s education to date. School and parents working 
together is crucial to support your child to achieve their potential. We want to ensure you have the support 
and knowledge to help them accomplish the very best GCSE results they can.  
 
Our Information Evening will cover the following key topics: 

• What to expect as a parent/carer 
• How we can support you and your child? 
• Top tips for parents/carers and students including vital revision skills 
• Important dates, including information about their upcoming Mock Exams.  

We will also have representation from the English and Maths department at the event, as well as our 
SEND department.  

Please confirm your attendance by Monday 30 September using the google form: 
https://forms.gle/Zod7tnrv5GCUh1un8  
 
We look forward to meeting with you and working together to help our students achieve their potential 
during their final year at Carleton High School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Loftus 
Assistant Headteacher  
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